
 

 

 
UCD Academic Council Committee for Academic Scholarships and Prizes 

Summary of meeting of 3 February 2021 
 

1. ACCASP noted the approval by electronic consultation of the minutes of the meeting of 
21 October 2020. 

 
2. ACCASP noted the co-option of the Head of Annual Giving from UCD Foundation, 

approved by electronic consultation. 
 

3. ACCASP noted the EDI report was submitted to Prof. Colin Scott for review by the EDI 
Group and by College VPs EDI and is awaiting feedback. 
 

4. ACCASP called for expressions of interest for the role of Deputy Chair, with a view to 
taking on the role of Chair from the academic session 2021/22. 
 

5. ACCASP discussed ideas for content for the new Scholarships and Awards website. 
 
6. ACCASP reviewed templates of Recipient Report forms from UCD Foundation and 

discussed the creation of a new scholarship recipient experience form. 
 

7. ACCASP approved a new award proposal from the School of Nursing Midwifery and 
Health Systems. 

 

 

NOTE: This is an informal summary of a Academic Council Committee for Academic Scholarships 
and Prizes meeting. It does not in any way prejudice the official minutes of the meeting, which will 
be presented to the next ordinary meeting of the Committee and which are the sole authoritative 
record of Academic Council Committee for Academic Scholarships and Prizes business. 


